
COVID-19 VACCINE

DO NOT CONTAIN
A MICROCHIP

MYTH:

FACT:

Vaccine manufacturers are required to declare their
ingredients to the South African Health Products
Regulatory Authority (SAHPRA) before vaccine use
approval.

Despite the conspiracy theories, they do not
contain microchip or any tracking
devices.

If they did contain such items, SAHPRA and other
authorities worldwide, will not authorise their use.

In reality; there are far easier ways to track the
population using mobile phones, social media apps,
or bank cards, etc. than biological trackers.

Make the right choice
– GET VACCINATED!


